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A new addition this summer at Resica Falls will be the opportunity for units to experience our In-Site Dining! Units have the option to enjoy their meals delivered to their site, where you can eat in the peace and beauty of the outdoors. This is a great way to spend quality time with your unit. All meals are delivered on a set schedule, so you will eat at the same time as dining hall troops. All eating utensils and supplies are also delivered, so no extra preparation is needed. This method works well to have your meals and relax in your troop site. 

An Added advantage for the In-Site Dining Units in 2013 is that you will enjoy the luxury of a new pavilion in each site. I have attached an In-Site Dining FAQ Sheet to give more details of this program.

For our first year, we have the ability to serve 40 people per week in each of our two new campsites. We are offering this on a first-come, first-served basis, so be sure to contact Tracy Launders in our Camping Department at (484) 654-9213 to switch to one of these new campsites.

Frequently Asked Questions:

Is there an extra cost involved since we have a pavilion in the site?
    No! The In-Site Dining Option is the same cost as the Dining Hall seating.

What Meals will we be eating in our site?
    The In-Site Dining Option is for Breakfast and Dinner. All troops will still get to enjoy Lunch in the Dining Hall.

Will we have to pick-up the food from the dining hall and cook it ourselves?
    No! We will cook the food and prepare it the same way a troop eating in the dining hall gets their food. The only difference is that we put it in a Hot Box for your site instead of a Hot Box for the Dining Hall. The staff will then transport that Hot Box and drinks out to your site for each meal, Breakfast and Dinner, so it arrives hot and at the same time as troops in the dining hall eat.

What are Hot Boxes and how do they work?
    Hot Boxes are a food storage container that will keep your food hot and allow us to safely transport it to your campsite. The food will arrive hot and ready to be served!

Will you still be able to manage allergies and other food needs in the In-Site Dining?
    Of Course! Your Scouts and Leaders will have the same food needs met as every other troop in camp. We take pride in being able to accommodate every scouts needs, including dietary, so be sure to stop in at the dining hall during check-in to talk to the chef about any dietary needs your scouts have.

Will it be guaranteed that there is enough food?
    In the Dining Hall Seating we budget for one and a half portions per person, so we will be doing the same for the In-Site Dining. Instead of having to be called up for seconds, you’ll just have to ask your friend to “pass the food!”

Will we have to do any dishes?
    No! We want this to be the same amount of effort for your troop while getting to enjoy the peace of your campsite. When your troop is done eating, you will scrape the scraps into the trash, and put the serving platters back in the Hot Box. Then just bag up your trash, and a staff member will be around to pick up the Hot Box AND trash within an hour of the meal ending.

How will we get the announcements that are read during meals in the Dining Hall?
    Each time your food is dropped-off, the announcements for that meal will be dropped off to your site, so you are still in the loop with the latest camp program information and reminders!
